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Docket Hoe. 50-269 ,

~ 50-270 -

and 50-287

(
'

J. dria, Deputy Director for Technical Review, Licensing
Yoss A. Noore, Assistant Director for Light k' ster Keactors,

Group 2. Licensing

.~ REVIEW OF OC0tIEE RADIOACTIVE MATERLu.S SAFETY

Flease reference our " Technical Assistance Request for Review of'

Radioactive Materials Safety" dated January 24, 1974 By letterp
dated March 7, 1974, Duke Tower Company respcaded to our request
of February 8, 1974 to provide information concerning special
nuclear saatarials and byproduct materials at the Oconee ::uclear
Station.

-- oconee Unit 3 is scheduled to load fuel in early July 1974 and we
intend to approve revised Technical Specifications by the end of
April 1974. Therefore, we would appreciate your evaluation of
Radioactive l'aterial Safety at this station by April 22, 1974.

Originalsigned

A. Schwencer, Chief
Light Water Reactors Br. 2-3
Directorate of Licensing
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ces: Y. A. Moore
J. Eastner
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I. Peltier
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